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June 11, 2025 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 
 

Re: Case No. 2022-00301 
McCreary County Water District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Big Sandy Water District (“the District”) wishes to bring to the attention of the Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”) an error in its Order of June 9, 2025 in the above-referenced 
proceeding. 

In that Order, the Commission authorized the District’s use of certain proceeds from the 
District’s Water Loss Control Surcharge Account for the Bear Creek Road and Friendship Road 
Replacement Projects. It, however, incorrectly stated the estimated cost of the Friendship Road 
Replacement Project as $1,040,000. That project’s estimated cost is $780,000.1  

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 
in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this letter was electronically transmitted to the Commission 
on June 11, 2025 and that no parties to the above-referenced proceeding have been excused 
from participation by electronic means.  

Sincerely, 
 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 

 
Cc: Big Sandy Water District 

 
1 See Notice of Amendment to Infrastructure Improvement Plan and Motion for Authorization for Use of Surcharge 
Proceeds, Exhibit G. 


